

High Street, Workington, Cumbria CA14 4ES

Tel: 01900 604565

admin@ashfield-jun.cumbria.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs S Frost

www.ashfieldjuniorschool.co.uk

Monday 19th March 2018

Dear Parents & Carers

Thank you to everyone who attended last week's parent's meetings. We had an absolutely fantastic turn out with 98.4% attendance at meetings. The staff would like me to pass on their appreciation and thanks for your supportive comments and positivity. These comments mean an awful lot to everyone that works in the school.

Please could you spend a little time this week completing the questionnaire on the back of this letter. This will help us to gather some concrete evidence of your thoughts and feelings and also show us if there are any areas that we need to work on. During this week we will also be asking the children to complete a short questionnaire and we will use their responses along with yours to inform our improvement planning. Please return the questionnaire by Friday 23rd March.

Once again, thank you for your continued support for the school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Frost













High Street, Workington, Cumbria CA14 4ES

Tel: 01900 604565

admin@ashfield-jun.cumbria.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs S Frost

www.ashfieldjuniorschool.co.uk

Monday 19th March 2018

Parent questionnaire March 2018

	Strongly agree	Agree	Don't know	Disagree	Strongly disagree
1. My child is happy at this school.					
2. My child feels safe at this school.					
3. My child makes good progress at this school.					
4. My child is well looked after at this school.					
My child is taught well at this school.					
My child receives appropriate homework for their age.					
This school makes sure it's pupils are well behaved.					
8. This school deals effectively with bullying.					
This school is well led and managed.					
10.This school responds well to any concerns I raise.					
11.I receive valuable information about my child's progress.					
12. Would you recommend this school to another parent?					









